
Parents Notice 

 

Dear Parents, 

                       Please note as part of our outdoor development we are creating 

an Orchard with the children. 

 

A gardener will be attending the Nursery on Monday 23rd November at 10am 

to plant the fruit trees in order to create the Orchard, and we would like to 

invite you all along to join in the fun. 

 

Anyone who could attend this event their help would be greatly appreciated in 

both assisting the gardener and supporting the children with digging and 

planting. 

 

If you require any further information or are able to attend please speak to a 

member of staff or alternatively send us an email. 

 

Thanks 

  

Karen and Staff 

 


